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From: judith.hansen@yahoo.com [mailto:judith.hansen@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 1:32 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT program
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Dear Courts: 
 
My two daughters are Washington state lawyers.  Despite their credentials,
I feel so strongly that there must be a midway credential between lawyers
and lay people. 
Without protecting and enlarging this much need group of practioners,
poor people, not so poor but middle income people suffer. Attorneys are
often not need for practical law cases.  
I speak after using nurse practioners, a wonderful addition to medical
care.
 
Please don't allow the legal field to act as a protectionist entity. 
We the people need your help in saving the program. 
 
Kind Regards.
Judith Hansen
Seattle, WA. 
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